
Community Thanksgiving Service Video 
Available online Monday, November 23rd @ 7pm 
Each year our local church communities gather for a 
Thanksgiving service. This year the Big Walnut Ministerial 
Association has decided to offer an online service instead 
which will be viewable on Facebook or through a link on 
our website.  
 
Holiday Office Hours 
The office will be closed on Thursday, November 26th & 
Friday, November 27th for Thanksgiving. 
 
Quick Connect 
December 5th & 6th 
This gathering, offered after each service the first  
weekend of the month, is a great time for guests to 
explore their next steps as they move towards greater 
connection in our church community. Children are 
welcome. 
 
Adult Changing Area Available 
If you have an adult child with disabilities who deals with 
incontinence, we have a private room available with an 
adult changing table. Just ask any staff person for help. 
 
Missionaries of the Month  
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Please pray for  
Steve & Elba Dolan and  

family who are currently  
serving in Brazil.  

BWFWS Christmas Box Collection  
Drop off cookie mixes by the weekend of 11/28 & 11/29 
Each year VCDC has the privilege of partnering with Big 
Walnut Friends Who Share to come alongside the local 
community with Christmas boxes. This year we have been 
asked to supply 50 boxed cookie mixes, 17.5 oz (assorted 
kinds) by the end of the 2nd service, November 29th. 
These will go into a package each family receives to help 
with their Christmas meal. Please drop off mixes in the 
lobby. 
 
No Touch Food Pantry & Free Medical Clinic 
Monday, November 16th, 5pm 
Our Food Pantry is in need of chunky soup. You may  
drop off items on the rack in the lobby. If you would like  
to volunteer, contact Jim and Shalon Larmour at  
vcdcfoodpantry@twc.com. Interested in volunteering  
for our Medical Clinic? Email Sandie Fisher at 
vineyardfmc@vcdc.org. 
 
Peer Counseling 
On Zoom—Saturday, November 21st, 9am 
This meeting is for all peer counselors in the church,  
and is also open to anyone interested in coming alongside 
others to encourage greater wholeness and intimacy with 
Christ. If you have questions about this meeting or you 
would like to learn more about receiving peer counseling, 
please call Sandy Hutcheson at the church. 
 
 
 
 

Weekend Volunteers  
It takes a lot of teamwork to make our weekend services 
happen! We desire to be a church where everybody gets 
to play. For more information on how you can serve as a 
greeter, usher, surface cleaner – or learn how to join our 
VCDC Kids’ Team, please email us at info@vcdc.org. 

Bountiful Backpacks  
Bountiful Backpacks Ministry blesses families in need 
within the Big Walnut School District. VCDC provides 
weekend breakfast, lunch and snack items for 10 families 
(28 individuals). Would you like to get involved? Commit 
to a monthly donation of a specific food item. Go to our 
website at vcdc.org and click on events. Please bring 
donations  labeled “Bountiful Backpacks” the last 
weekend of each month. Thank you! 
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